
 
 
 

March 14, 2011 
 

 
UPDATE - Report following the 2011 off the Pacific coast of Tohoku Earthquake 

 
 Akebono Brake Industry, Co. Ltd. extends its most sincere sympathy to those who have suffered from 
Friday's devastating earthquake and subsequent tremors, which struck off the northern coast of Japan. We 
wish for the soonest recovery. 
  
 In the report following the 2011 off the Pacific coast of Tohoku Earthquake, which was disclosed on the 
14th of March at 14:45, we announced that we have not been able to confirm the safety of 10 Akebono 
group associates.  However, we would like to announce that now we have confirmed the safety of all  
associates of Akebono group. 
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